eComments Report for Ethics Commission Meeting of June 9, 2021

Item	Name	E-Mail	Address	Comment	Received
5. (21-044EC) Recommendation to receive and file a presentation on the 2020 City of Long Beach Statement of Economic Interest Form 700 filers and process.	Michelle Baker	michellebaker199@g mail.com		We need more transparency. We also need transparency in the office holder accounts and what the money is used for. Al Austin and Robert Uruanga are donating \$10,000 to Care Closet for Homeless Serviceswe have no details on what the money is being used for.	
PUBLIC COMMENT	Michelle Baker	michellebaker199@g mail.com		I am very concerned about the ethics of the officeholder accounts. There needs to be strict guidelines on what the Councilmembers are giing to organizations and individuals. For example, Councilmember Al Austin and Uranga are giving \$10,000 to Care Closet LBC for "homeless services," but there are no details on what it is for. This non profit also does not have an active business license. Taxpayer funded donations need to have more details.	6/7/2021